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As a person who loves both fresh water fish and wild rice I want to be able to eat them both without
fear of mercury contamination. For more than twenty years I helped with the clean up of the St.
Louis River Watershed. This included getting the mercury out of as many items as possible. It's time
to continue with the energy that brought this body of water to its current standard and beyond.



